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Holiday Dates
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Mearns Nursery Newsletter





Garden Update


Many thanks to the parents group and dads, who fixed the pirate ship, cut down the bushes, provided a digger from Jewsons to uplift the roots & created our water wall.


A special thanks to …..





Mr Haggerty, Mr Picken, Mr MacInnes                                               


 Mr Lamont, Mr Bellew & Mr Judge


�


�


�











�


We even had a digger digging up the roots!


�





�





There is still lots to be done! Please speak to a member of staff if you can help in any way to transform our garden








� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=K3_bQT7hLVPijM&tbnid=1xssBoGPPpxFDM:&ved=0CAYQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.picstopin.com%2F434%2Fsciencelogo%2Fhttp%3A%257C%257Cfacialityshop*com%257Cimg%257Cimg_ScienceLogo*gif%2F&ei=jRAjU9S3DrGZ0AW6-oDADw&bvm=bv.62922401,d.ZG4&psig=AFQjCNG7wy72qvVGPpOuqMgT8tmxpnkTgg&ust=1394893316700153" �� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://encrypted-tbn0.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcRZT7xlh-CW3jzGgztx7kNgmnUvX6SyAKpyqFkAVaa8U4w-xKCj2A" \* MERGEFORMATINET ����


The Think Science team are coming to Mearns Nursery in October to deliver science workshops to all our nursery children. They will be learning about the weather. All children will be hands on participating in experiments and exciting activities. This has been paid for by the toy fund. Thank you again for your continued support. For further information go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.thinkscience.co.uk" �www.thinkscience.co.uk�





Please HELP!


We are collecting 4 pint milk cartoons to make an igloo!














Nursery Group Rotation





Please note that after the October break the groups will start to rotate.





Oct / Dec              19.10.15�
�
Room 1�
Room 2�
�
blue�
red�
�
green�
purple�
�
yellow�
�
�



We are all looking forward to making new friends and visiting a new room.





  TEA TOWEL ORDERS


Please get orders in asap!





                Woodland Walkers          �





Woodland Walkers will start on 23 October. Pre- school pupils will be allocated a group and will participate in a woodland adventure weekly. See further details on the nursery notice board. On the day of the walk we would ask that children are appropriately dressed in hats, gloves and welly boots, suits will be provided. We also ask that you provide a healthy snack preferable a piece of fruit. We will provide a warm drink.














Nursery Shadowed Sessions





We had an incredibly positive response to the shadowed nursery sessions.


We look forward to welcoming our parent to the nursery to share in a session with your child.





�


Walk More





Calling all mums, dads, grannies and grandpas…..


Please support our walking group. The walks are expected to take 45mins-1hr with tea and coffee provided in the nursery after. Come and be part of the Mearns Nursery community.





The walking group will re-start 9am Monday 2 November and will run for 4 weeks. 


1pm Wednesday 4 November.





Everyone welcome!








�


Halloween Party





Halloween parties will take place on Friday 30 October. Children are welcome to dress up but we ask that no scary masks or weapons be part of the costume.





We are planning a SPOOKTACULAR TIME!











This term the focus on learning is …


 


In literacy children will be exploring and choosing stories and other texts to watch, read or listen to and share their likes and dislikes. Children will be developing turn taking skills and an awareness of when to talk and when to listen. 


                            


 In numeracy we will be investigating numerals and counting.





In health and wellbeing children will be learning to be aware of their own and others’ needs and feelings, especially when taking turns and sharing resources. They will be learning to recognise the need to follow rules.                           





Dates for your diary ……


Holiday Dates


Friday 9 October In-service day


School closed from Monday 12 October to Friday 16 October and re-opens Monday 19 October 
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